
  
 

 

For Immediate Release 

Saskatchewan Rivers Board and Teachers Ratify LINC Agreement  

Prince Albert, Saskatchewan – October 3, 2024 – The Saskatchewan Rivers Public School Division 
(SRPSD) is pleased to announce the ratification of the Local Implementation and Negotiation Committee 
(LINC) agreement. With 70% voting in favor of the contract, this outcome reflects strong support from our 
valued teaching staff. 

We extend our sincere appreciation to the SRPSD LINC Committee and the SRPSD Board of Education 
Negotiating Committee for their commitment and hard work throughout the negotiation process. We also 
want to thank the SRPSD teachers who actively engaged in this vote. 

This agreement reflects our commitment to maintaining a positive and balanced working environment for all 
staff, ensuring that the terms of the contract meet the needs of our employees while supporting the 
continued success of our students. 

The Board extends thanks to all involved for their contributions to a thoughtful and respectful contract 
negotiation.  

For further information, please contact:  

Cory Trann, Superintendent of Schools 
306-764-1571 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SRPSD LINC Committee and the SRPSD Board of Education Negotiating Committee (Back Row: Neil Finch, Kelsa Henry-Remy, 
Melissa Chretien, Alan Nunn, Jerrold Pidborochynski; Front row: Lori Gray, Cory Trann; Missing Jocelyn Laewetz) 

Education Centre 
545 11th Street East • Prince Albert, SK • S6V 1B1 

Phone: (306) 764-1571   Fax: (306) 763-4460 
Neil Finch, Director of Education 


